
From:  

Sent: September 25, 2022 9:52 AM 
To: Info <Info@strathcona.ca> 
Subject: 2023 Budget 

Is the county going to provide more funds for the maintenance of public properties…like boulevards, dry 
lakes , etc.? 
The boulevard areas of Baseline road are overgrown and unkept….collects garbage looks unkept is 
embarrassing for a city as affluent as Sherwood Park. 
The dry lakes are 2 to 3 feet tall with unmoved grass and weeds which spread into private 
properties…breeds insects and pests. 
It seems the council is struggling for funds and has other priorities. 
We have the second highest tax rate of all the surrounding communities. Surely we could present a 
better image. 

Concerned taxpayer, 
Larry Mueller 
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